Pen Pals Wanted

To the Editor:

I teach 8 and 9 year olds at

- Paideia School in Atlanta,

Georgia. We are learning about
peoples of the Arctic. We are try-
ing to avoid stereotypes by study-
ing several different lifestyles,
_both traditional and modern.

Several articles in the ‘‘Tundra
Times'' have been helpful in our
research,

We would like very much to
exchange information with some
studentg living in Alaska. We
would be glad to give them some
information about life in Georgia

if they would tell us about life in

the Arctic.

“If any teacher is interested in
such an exchange, please write
me as soon as possible,

Sincerely,

Deborah Brown
780 Crestridge Dr.
Atlanta, GA. 30306

Thank You Tundra Times

To the Editor:

On behalf of the members of
the Alaska House of Represen-
tatives, 1 would like to thank you
for the tremendous service you
provide. Having your newspaper

on the desk of every legislator, on

a regular basis, maintains a con-

stant and important flow of infor-
mation. It is information that
allows us to better keep in touch
with what is going on irf this vast

state, When we are well inform-
ed we make better decisions:
Again, thank you for your ser-
vice. We hope you will continue
it indefinately. Sincerely

Representative Don Clocksin



